



HARLEY'S HEADLINES

(Division Six)

Calendar Of Events

October 1, 2021 Annual Dues Become Payable

October 16, 2021 Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021 Key Club Week

December 1, 2021 Annual Dues Become Delinquent

February 1, 2022 Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended



Introduction

Hello everyone, my name is Harley Brooks and I am the newly elected Lieutenant Governor for Division Six! I am 17 years old and a junior at Middlesboro High School. This is my second year in Key Club. Although we did not get to do much this past school year, I am super excited to see what we have in store for us.





harley@ktkey.org



@ktkeyd6

District Convention Recap

Kentucky-Tennessee District Convention this year was held on March 19th to the 21st. Due to coronavirus we could not have an in-person convention, but instead a virtual experience. The event took place on *SpatialChat*, a website specifically designed for online meetings. Although we could not hold the convention in person, many fun activities were still available for Key Clubbers. Some of these activities include workshops, a service project, a keynote speaker (Josh Hiscock), and games such as *Skribblio* and *Among Us*. A talent show was hosted and club awards were given out. This was my very first DCON, and I was pleasantly surprised with how fun it was! Virtual events are difficult to orchestrate, but I would say this District Convention was a huge success. I am looking forward to our next convention, and I hope to see you all there!



Successful Spring Board

The K-T District Board held our Spring Board meeting a few weeks ago on the 9th and 10th of April via Zoom. During our meetings, we got to know each other and go over information we would need to know until our next board meeting. We set goals that we hope to achieve and exceed this year. Discussions were had about the responsibilities of our positions and the work we would have to fulfill. We were also put into our committee groups where we will achieve great tasks for the benefit of the district. Although it was a lot of work, it was enjoyable to meet everyone and I look forward to seeing everybody again soon.

Club Contacts



It is extraordinarily important that I receive updated contact information from advisors and club officers. I want to keep everyone updated in every way I can. This includes these newsletters, personal contacts, and our divisional mailing list. If you would like to be added to the mailing list, send me an email or DM and I'll be happy to add you! Also, if you have not held officer elections please do so. If you need help doing this, please reach out to me and I will help you in any way I can. It is important for me to be able to stay as in contact with our clubs as possible.

Well that's a wrap on my first newsletter! Once again, if you have any questions or concerns please let me know with the contact information that has been listed above. I am always more than willing to help out. I am excited for the coming year and am positive we can make this a great year for Division Six!